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Submission: In my opinion the City of Sydney is currently “Fit for the Future” and should not be amalgamated with 
neighbouring councils.  
 
Having lived through the forced amalgamation of South Sydney Council with the City of Sydney I am aware of the disruption 
and costs of forced amalgamation.  
 
It seems to me that the City of Sydney is of a viable size. The City of Sydney has in the past 10 years provide good, corruption 
free, efficient and environmentally sustainable services to its residents and ratepayers.  
 
I understand that apart from being environmentally sustainable, the City of Sydney is also economically sustainable. Over the 
past 10 years the City of Sydney has been innovative and transparent in its governance.  
 
No amalgamation should be forced on the City of Sydney.  
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